
2024 British GT Championship 

Round 1&2 Oulton Park 30TH March – 1ST April 2024 
 

 

SPORTING BOARD DECISION 

DEROGATION – TYRES 

Oulton Park – Monday 1st April 2024 

Further to circumstances after the end of qualifying on Saturday March 30th,  all four tyres on the #32 J&S Racing have been 

declared unfit for use in race condition by Pirelli. 

It has been accepted by the Sporting Board that this constitutes extenuating circumstances. 

The team has been allowed to purchase a replacement set of tyres.  These tyres will be registered to the team, but will not be 

considered to be a use of their joker tyres for the 2024 season. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


